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November 29, 2021 
 
 

Coushatta Tribe of Lousiana 
P.O. Box 818 
Elton, LA 70532 
 
Dear Chairman Jonathan Cernek, 
 
Alachua County, Florida is in the process of applying for a grant under the Community 
Development Block Grant Corona Virus (CDBG-CV) through the Florida Department of 
Economic Opportunity (DEO). The funding, if awarded, will be used to rehabilitate an existing 36 
room hotel to Single Room occupancy units for the homeless. This is a site-specific project 
located at 4401 SE 13th Street, Gainesville, FL 32608 
 
As part of the Environmental Review process, we are advising you that subject to funding we 
are giving your organization the opportunity to comment on the proposed project. We have 
included maps of the area as well as a site map. Upon your review please respond as to 
whether or not you believe this project would be harmful to the environment. We would request 
a response within 30 days. 
 
Should you require additional information please advise Stephen Weeks at 352-337-6285 or e-
mail sweeks@alachuacounty.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marihelen Wheeler, Chair 
Alachua County Commission 
Chr22.XX 
 
 
MW/CTN/mbl 
 
cc:  Board of County Commissioners 

Michele L. Lieberman, County Manager 
  Sylvia Torres, County Attorney 
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November 29, 2021 
 
 

Tribal Historic Preservation Office, Coushatta Tribe of Louisiana 
P.O. Box 10 
Elton, LA 70532 
 
Dear  Linda Langley, 
 
Alachua County, Florida is in the process of applying for a grant under the Community 
Development Block Grant Corona Virus (CDBG-CV) through the Florida Department of 
Economic Opportunity (DEO). The funding, if awarded, will be used to rehabilitate an existing 36 
room hotel to Single Room occupancy units for the homeless. This is a site-specific project 
located at 4401 SE 13th Street, Gainesville, FL 32608 
 
As part of the Environmental Review process, we are advising you that subject to funding we 
are giving your organization the opportunity to comment on the proposed project. We have 
included maps of the area as well as a site map. Upon your review please respond as to 
whether or not you believe this project would be harmful to the environment. We would request 
a response within 30 days. 
 
Should you require additional information please advise Stephen Weeks at 352-337-6285 or e-
mail sweeks@alachuacounty.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marihelen Wheeler, Chair 
Alachua County Commission 
Chr22.XX 
 
 
MW/CTN/mbl 
 
cc:  Board of County Commissioners 

Michele L. Lieberman, County Manager 
  Sylvia Torres, County Attorney 
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November 29, 2021 
 
 

Miccosukee Tribe of Indians 
Tamiami Station, P.O. Box 440021 
Miami, FL 33144 
 
Dear  Billy Cypress, 
 
Alachua County, Florida is in the process of applying for a grant under the Community 
Development Block Grant Corona Virus (CDBG-CV) through the Florida Department of 
Economic Opportunity (DEO). The funding, if awarded, will be used to rehabilitate an existing 36 
room hotel to Single Room occupancy units for the homeless. This is a site-specific project 
located at 4401 SE 13th Street, Gainesville, FL 32608 
 
As part of the Environmental Review process, we are advising you that subject to funding we 
are giving your organization the opportunity to comment on the proposed project. We have 
included maps of the area as well as a site map. Upon your review please respond as to 
whether or not you believe this project would be harmful to the environment. We would request 
a response within 30 days. 
 
Should you require additional information please advise Stephen Weeks at 352-337-6285 or e-
mail sweeks@alachuacounty.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marihelen Wheeler, Chair 
Alachua County Commission 
Chr22.XX 
 
 
MW/CTN/mbl 
 
cc:  Board of County Commissioners 

Michele L. Lieberman, County Manager 
  Sylvia Torres, County Attorney 
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November 29, 2021 
 
 

Miccosukee Tribe of Indians 
HC61; SR Box 68, Old Loop Road 
Ochopee, FL 34141 
 
Dear  Fred Dayhoff, 
 
Alachua County, Florida is in the process of applying for a grant under the Community 
Development Block Grant Corona Virus (CDBG-CV) through the Florida Department of 
Economic Opportunity (DEO). The funding, if awarded, will be used to rehabilitate an existing 36 
room hotel to Single Room occupancy units for the homeless. This is a site-specific project 
located at 4401 SE 13th Street, Gainesville, FL 32608 
 
As part of the Environmental Review process, we are advising you that subject to funding we 
are giving your organization the opportunity to comment on the proposed project. We have 
included maps of the area as well as a site map. Upon your review please respond as to 
whether or not you believe this project would be harmful to the environment. We would request 
a response within 30 days. 
 
Should you require additional information please advise Stephen Weeks at 352-337-6285 or e-
mail sweeks@alachuacounty.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marihelen Wheeler, Chair 
Alachua County Commission 
Chr22.XX 
 
 
MW/CTN/mbl 
 
cc:  Board of County Commissioners 

Michele L. Lieberman, County Manager 
  Sylvia Torres, County Attorney 
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November 29, 2021 
 
 

Muscogee (Creek) Nation, Office of the Administration 
PO Box 580 
Okmulgee, OK 74447 
 
Dear Principal Chief David Hill, 
 
Alachua County, Florida is in the process of applying for a grant under the Community 
Development Block Grant Corona Virus (CDBG-CV) through the Florida Department of 
Economic Opportunity (DEO). The funding, if awarded, will be used to rehabilitate an existing 36 
room hotel to Single Room occupancy units for the homeless. This is a site-specific project 
located at 4401 SE 13th Street, Gainesville, FL 32608 
 
As part of the Environmental Review process, we are advising you that subject to funding we 
are giving your organization the opportunity to comment on the proposed project. We have 
included maps of the area as well as a site map. Upon your review please respond as to 
whether or not you believe this project would be harmful to the environment. We would request 
a response within 30 days. 
 
Should you require additional information please advise Stephen Weeks at 352-337-6285 or e-
mail sweeks@alachuacounty.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marihelen Wheeler, Chair 
Alachua County Commission 
Chr22.XX 
 
 
MW/CTN/mbl 
 
cc:  Board of County Commissioners 

Michele L. Lieberman, County Manager 
  Sylvia Torres, County Attorney 
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November 29, 2021 
 
 

Historic and Cultural Preservation Department, Muscogee (Creek) Nation Cultural Preservation 
PO Box 580 
Okmulgee, OK 74447 
 
Dear THPO Corrain Leo-Zepeda, 
 
Alachua County, Florida is in the process of applying for a grant under the Community 
Development Block Grant Corona Virus (CDBG-CV) through the Florida Department of 
Economic Opportunity (DEO). The funding, if awarded, will be used to rehabilitate an existing 36 
room hotel to Single Room occupancy units for the homeless. This is a site-specific project 
located at 4401 SE 13th Street, Gainesville, FL 32608 
 
As part of the Environmental Review process, we are advising you that subject to funding we 
are giving your organization the opportunity to comment on the proposed project. We have 
included maps of the area as well as a site map. Upon your review please respond as to 
whether or not you believe this project would be harmful to the environment. We would request 
a response within 30 days. 
 
Should you require additional information please advise Stephen Weeks at 352-337-6285 or e-
mail sweeks@alachuacounty.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marihelen Wheeler, Chair 
Alachua County Commission 
Chr22.XX 
 
 
MW/CTN/mbl 
 
cc:  Board of County Commissioners 

Michele L. Lieberman, County Manager 
  Sylvia Torres, County Attorney 

 


